
Clackamas County intends to amend its 

2017-2021 Consolidated Plan in the following manner: 

 

Program Year 2020-2021 (2020 Action Plan) 

 

 

 

Lead Based Paint Testing 2021-2024: This is a new project to fund lead-based paint testing in 

residential properties of low-income households who receive Single Purpose Grants, Home 

Access Grants or Deferred Payment Loans from the Housing Rehabilitation Program. $20,000 of 

Community Development Block Grants will fund this activity. The $20,000 budget will be 

expended over 3 years.  No other projects will be impacted by this change. 

 

 

This amendment was posted to the CD Website on Monday, May 3, 2021 
https://www.clackamas.us/communitydevelopment 

 

For more information, or to submit comments on the proposed amendment, contact Mark Sirois 

at the Clackamas County Community Development Division, Public Services Building, 2051 

Kaen Road - Suite 245, Oregon City, Oregon, 97045, (503) 655-8359 or marksir@clackamas.us.  

Comments will be accepted until 2:00 PM on Monday June 7, 2021.  

https://ssl.clackamas.us/,DanaInfo=www.clackamas.us,SSL+communitydevelopment

